
                             21st Century “Isskonatappi” Program  

                   Board Report June 17, 2020  

 

21st Century “Isskonatappi” Program is currently providing online distance learning services for grades 

2nd – 12th grade. A plan has been set in place for a Student Service-Learning Program for High School 

students, this program will employ up to 30 High School Students for the month’s June & July. Due the 

Covid-19 Pandemic all precautions will be taken. 

21st CCLC Online learning - tutors will continue to be in contact with their students/families by phone, 

email and google classroom. They will provide Tutorial Services, STEM Activities and College/Career Prep 

through distance learning.  

STEM Activities (Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics will be sent out weekly, we will be 

using a lot of Science projects. All STEM Projects will be based on common everyday household items to 

ensure every student will be able to participate, here is a list of a few projects *Lava *Volcano making 

*Playdough *Paper Rockets *Skittles Experiment. 

- Cooking - Basic cooking/baking recipes (age/grade appropriate) 

- Art’s and Craft’s projects ranging from drawing, coloring, building towers and painting 

projects.  

- Poetry/art exhibit- Online 

- Gardening – Gardening project/Guides for student (families) 7 fun container Garden 

projects. 

- Exercising – weekly exercise calendar  

- Google Earth – Virtual Tours of historic places from around the world. 
 

21st CCLC Student Service-Learning Program (Outline of Activities) 

Culture Week  

- Learning where Berry Soup came from 
- Contacting Antelope Consulting (Traditional plants) 
- Traditional Games and Medicine  

 

Culinary Arts Week 

- learning to cook with basic affordable foods. 

- Visiting the local commodity house. 
      -      Implementing nutritional component 

      -      Using measuring techniques  
Clean Up Week 



     -      The local pond, Dead Dog Lake, removing the trash  
     -      Solid Waste visit to show our students how they divided up the trash.  
     -      Adopt a highway here on the reservation or a surrounding area.  
     -      Paint over graffiti in our community.  
     -      Yard work for elders. 
     -      Plant flowers 
 

All staff will be required to wear a mask and gloves at all times while working. 

All Staff/Students will be required to attend a covid-19 and social distance day training 

Pre-Activity Screening 

   -   A check in station will be established 

   -   All adults and students will be screened for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 prior to an activity 

   -   Responses to screening questions for each person will be recorded and stored so that there is a      

record of everyone present in case a participant develops COVID-19 symptoms. 

All 21st CCLC staff have been attending Professional Development trainings/webinars weekly through 

(Zoom) hosted by 21st CCLC Michelle Cusey & Y4Y US Edu. Dept. They just finished up a two series 

Trauma Informed training.  

Our plan at this point is to continue providing services through distance learning until the end of June 

2020. Our student service-learning program will continue until the end of July 2020.  

 

Sincerely, 

Heidi Bull Calf 

21st CCLC Coordinator  

 


